



30 June 2014

The Hon Pru Goward Minister for Planning Level 34, Governor Macquarie Tower 1 Farrer Place SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Minister, Pru

I write in response to deep concerns expressed by the Warringah Urban Fringe Association (WUFA) over the Oxford Falls Valley and Belrose North Strategic Review, Warringah.

The WUFA is most concerned about the possible move to E3 zoning over certain lands in the area and is seeking your urgent intervention, particularly in light of comments made by your Ministerial predecessor, Brad Hazzard.

The issue has remained unresolved for several years, having been the subject of well attended public meetings and discussions with relevant authorities.

I ask that your Department gives close attention to this matter and closely considers the arguments made in the various WUFA's submissions.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan O'Dea Member for Davidson

brashan O'Dea

CC: John Holman, President, WUFA

PC/JOD

